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6 MUK HUNG STREET, KOWLOON CITY, KOWLOON.
COGNITIC TELS: 23231741, 23231742 FAX: 23255465 WEBSITE: http://www.cckln.edu.hk
Circular No.: 2022/23-128 6 January 2023

Dear Parents,
Arrangements for the 60" Anniversary Joint-School Speech Day

Further to the parent circular titled “The 60" Anniversary Joint-School Speech Day”, T write to update
the arrangements about the event. Our 60" Anniversary Joint-School Speech Day will be held in
Queen Elizabeth Stadium during the period of 5:00 — 7:00 p.m. on 14 January 2023 (Saturday).

For preparation, the school will arrange rehearsals in the afternoon on 13 January 2023 and in the
morning on 14 January 2023. Student helpers and performers should attend the rehearsals and a
separate parent circular will be issued later for the students concerned. All other students will be
dismissed at 12:45 p.m. on 13 January 2023.

On 14 January 2023, all students should arrive at the venue punctually at 4:00 p.m. for attendance
taking. They must wear proper school uniform for the activity. Participating parents are requested to
be seated by 4:45 p.m.  On that day, all students must complete Rapid Antigen Tests (RATS) and take a
photograph of the RAT stick with negative results as well as their names and date (14/1/2023) written
down.

In view of the local anti-epidemic measures adjusted by the Government, all students must attend the
ceremony as the “Vaccine Pass” requirement for schools is lifted. As a reminder, parents should
inform the school in the morning and submit the parent letter and medical certificate afterwards in the

case of your children’s absence due to sickness. A holiday after the Speech Day will be arranged on 16
January 2023.

Thank you for your attention!

Yours sincerely,

Tam Kwok Hin
Principal
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